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Temporary Road Closure with Detour – Barbarossa Rd. 

 
New Braunfels, Texas — The City of New Braunfels has announced a temporary detour on Barbarossa Rd., 

between Alves Lane and Saengerhalle Rd., from Monday, December 2nd through Wednesday, December 11th. 

 Daily lane closures, with detours, should be expected between 9:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., with the 

roadway open to traffic during evening and overnight hours. 

 These traffic measures are necessary to facilitate installation of water and sanitary sewer lines. 

 The work is expected to be completed within this timeframe, weather and other factors permitting.  

Driver should expect delays in the area and may wish to seek an alternate route. 
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